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Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for taking the time to learn more about this role and I am delighted that you are 

considering applying to join our staff team. 

 We have a fantastic opportunity to appoint a teacher whose sole focus is driving the 

progress and engagement of our SEND pupils and also those who are low attaining.  

We have a strong SEND provision including proven experience in dyslexia and autism. All our 

pupils do very well each year, including those with barriers to their learning but we think we 

could do even better.  

We would like to expand our range of interventions further and also develop more 

individualised programmes of support for every SEND pupil. We are looking for an 

exceptional teacher with vision and flexibility to adapt our amazing curriculum to meet the 

needs of our pupils with SEND even more fully.  

The leadership team includes two Co-Headteachers, alongside one Deputy Headteacher.  

We look forward to receiving your application 

Nick Hammill & Jola Nowakowska 

Co-Headteachers 
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